

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR:: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY:DIBRUGARH

Memo No. DU/DR-A/XV Conv-15/15/1200

Date:19.12.2015

To,

The Principal/ Director of the Colleges/ Institutes affiliated to/ permitted by Dibrugarh University.

Subject: Regarding issue of Degree Certificates

Sir/ Madam

With reference to the above, I am pleased to inform you that the XV Convocation of Dibrugarh University shall be held on January 2, 2016. In this Convocation Ceremony, His-Excellency the Governor of Assam and the Chancellor of Dibrugarh University Shri Padmanava Balakrishna Acharya shall confer the degrees to about 14,000 eligible candidates. Out of these, those students who have qualified for the Post Graduate, M.Phil. and Ph.D. Degrees shall receive the Degrees in the Convocation Ceremony on January 2, 2016. The candidates qualified for the other degrees are advised to collect the Certificates from their respective Colleges/Institutes after January, 25, 2016.

In this respect, I would like to request you to kindly extend your cooperation in distributing the Certificates to the Candidates from *January 27*, 2016, to the qualified students.

Your kind cooperation and necessary action in this regard shall be highly appreciated.

Yours Sincerely

(M.N. Dutta)

Registrar Dibrugarh University

Copy to:

1. The Vice Chancellor, Dibrugarh University

- 2. The Controller of Examinations, Dibrugarh University for necessary action.
- 3. The Director, College Development Council, Dibrugarh University for necessary action.
- 4. The Deputy Controller of Examinations (C), Dibrugarh University.
- 5. The Deputy Registrar (Academic), Dibrugarh University.
- 6. The Deputy Registrar (Admn), Dibrugarh University.

7. File.

(M.N. Dutta)

Registrar

Dibrugarh University